
 

Ciaran O Callaghan 
Senior Executive Engineer 
Cork County Council  
Planning and Development  
County Hall  
Cork  
T12 R2NC  
 
 
 

05.07.23  

 

Dear Ciaran,  

Re: Little Island Pedestrian and Cycle Bridge  

 

I refer to the Cork County Council’s proposed planning application for the construction of a 

pedestrian and cycle bridge from the train station to the Business Park at Eastgate, Little 

Island.  

 

We believe this will be of immense benefit to the Park and the occupants and will ensure 

the Park is more connected to public transport and ensures employees have better options 

to travel to work using the public transport network.  

 

 

Regards,  

 
 
 
 
Michael Kelleher  


